
The Council of the College of Physicians and Surgeons directs that, pursuant to section 
47.6 of The Medical Profession Act, 1981, the Discipline Committee hear the following 
charge against Dr. Mary Nagai, namely: 

1. You Dr. Mary Nagai are guilty of unbecoming, improper, unprofessional, or 
discreditable conduct contrary to the provisions of Section 46(o) of The Medical 
Profession Act, 1981 s.s. 1980-81 c. M-10.1.  

The evidence that will be lead in support of this particular will include some or all of 
the following:  

(a) On or about the 31st day of December, 2009, you presented to Dr. Li Pi Shan an 
electronic copy of a document purporting to be a letter from the Royal College of 
Physicians and Surgeons of Canada dated June 9, 2009; 

(b) That letter stated that “Your specialty certification in ORTHOPAEDIC SURGERY 
will now be conferred as you have satisfied all the credentials, training and 
examination requirements”;  

(c) The letter of which you presented what purported to be an electronic copy was 
not a genuine document and was not prepared by the Royal College of 
Physicians and Surgeons of Canada; 

(d) You were the subject of an investigation by an Investigation Committee of the 
College of Medicine 

(e) At the investigation by the Investigation committee, you told the committee that: 

i. You had retrieved the letter dated June 9, 2009 from a storage unit in Toronto; and  
ii. You had scanned that letter to produce the pdf copy of the letter which was submitted 

to Dr. Li Pi Shan.  

(f) Your statements to the Investigation Committee were untrue 

(g) You provided a written response to the College of Physicians and Surgeons in 
which you stated the following: 

i. “With respect to my final attempt at the Royal College Examination in 2008, I do not 
recall receiving any correspondence from the Royal College with respect to my 
results.” 

ii. “It was only with some reluctance that I sat for the 2008 Royal College Examination  
in the first place.” 

(h) Those statements to the College of Physicians and Surgeons were misleading  

(i) in your written response to the College of Physicians and Surgeons you stated 
the following: 

i. “I travelled to Toronto again at the end of December, scanned the Letter and saved it 
to a USB stick, which I provided to Dr. Li Pi Shan on December 31, 2009”. 

(j) Your statement to the College of Physicians and Surgeons was untrue 


